MAINE TOWNSHIP COVID-19 MASK POLICY
UPDATED MAY 18, 2021

Per guidance by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and in accordance
with the updated itive Order released by Governor Pritzker on May 17,
individuals who have been fully vaccmated against COVID-19 are no longer
required to wear a face covering in Maine Township facilities or while
participating in programs (both indoors and outdoors).

Individuals who are over the age of two, but not fully vaccinated, and able
to medically tolerate a face covering are required to cover their nose and
mouth with a face covering when in a public place and unable to maintain a
six-foot social distance.

Since the start of the pandemrc the Mame Townshrp has followed the
gurdehnes from the lllinois De lic Health and the DCEO
e lllinois Plan in order.to safely operate our pr programs and facilities.

The Township will cantinue to follow State guidelines by:
» Requiring face coverings and social distancing for individuals not fully
vaccinated.
. Followmg capamty limits as outlined by the Sridae ¢
= guidelines.

We appreciate your adherence to these State guidelines and we look forward
to reaching Phase 5 of the Restore lllinois Plan.

‘teorfollow us on Facebook for future updates.



